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RE: Container Deposit Regulation Impact Statement


I support the introduction of a national container deposit (CD) scheme. The most glaring reason to do this is the historical success of such schemes in Australia and around the world. For example, the SA scheme results in their recycling more than 80% of their recyclable drink containers, compared to around 40% in NSW and nationally.

A national CD scheme will double the recycling rate of these containers, reducing the amounts of litter and waste to land-fill. If the SA figures were translated to Australia as a whole, it would mean around 4 billion extra containers being recycled. 

The RIS needs to do a financial analysis to investigate the impacts on industry and consumers, including all of the costs and benefits of a CD scheme. It should include estimates of additional jobs creation, pollution reduction, environmental benefits, and other long-term benefits such as the educational role of a CD scheme in changing citizen behaviour with other forms of waste, and the potential for the development of improved waste management systems for other items, such as e-waste and batteries.

Unlike those people or groups whose main concerns are environmental protection, the packaging and retail industries have conflicts of interest in maintaining the current system because it means they do not have to take responsibility for their packaging waste. Therefore, their input should be treated with the same sort of scepticism as any other industry opinion on issues which affect their profit margins. 


Yours sincerely

Jill Merrin
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